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Dear student: 
 
We would like to invite you to participate in a NASA Space Science Day.   
 
Here are additional details regarding this event. 
 
     Dates:         Monday, Feb 11th   
     Location:     Howard University  
     Time:  9:00 a.m. – 2:00 pm 
 
We are teaming up to inspire high school students and teachers to widen their knowledge in 
Science Technology Engineering and Math (STEM).  On Monday, February 11th, 150 high school 
students are invited to participate in hands on learning about the NASA exploration, 
discoveries, and science.   

  
This event is sponsored by the International Ultraviolet Association (IUVA) in coordination with 
the National Aeronautics and Space Administration (NASA).  NASA scientists and science 
education specialists will lead various educational sessions each day.  Volunteers are provided 
by SHPE-DC, SPHE-US PTO, and MAES-DC professional chapters to help coordinate the event. 
 
shpe-dc.org/NSSD 
 
Enclosed below is my contact information.  Contact me with any questions you have about this 
event.  I look forward to working with you to make this outreach event a success. 
 
 
Regards, 
Omar Castillo 
Vice President Community Outreach, 
Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers 
Washington DC Professional Chapter 

Phone: +1 202 997 4681 
Contact:  omar.castillo@shpe-dc.org 
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